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June 15, 1993

Office of Nuclear Reacﬁor Regulation
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Attention: Document Control Desk

Subject: Byron Station Units 1 and 2,
(NRC Docket Nos. 50-454 and 50-455)

Braidwood Station Units 1 a/nd 2,
(NRC Docket Nos. 50-456 ‘and 50-457)

Zion Station Units 1 and 2, S
. (NRC Docket Nos. 50-295 and 50-304)

- Dresden Station Units 2 and 3,
(NRC Docket Nos. 50-237 and 50-249)

Quad Cities Station Units 1 and 2,
(NRC Docket Nos. 50-2544nd 50-265)

LaSalle County Station Units 1 and 2,
(NRC Docket Nos. 50-373 and 50-374)

Reference: D.J. Chrzanowski to Dr. T.E. Murley letter dated March 29,
1993.

The purpose of this letter is to provide an update to the information
contained in the referenced letter. The following onsite property damage
insurance is in.force at the Braidwood, Byron, Dresden, LaSalle County, Quad

Cities and Zion Nuclear Stations.
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Insurer Coverage
Nuclear Mutual Limited $500.00 Million
American Nuclear Insurers $250 Million excess of
$500 Million
Nuclear Electric Insurance $1,325 Million excess

Limited ‘ of $750 Million

Total onsite property damage insurance applicable to each nuclear facility is
$2,075 Million. |

If there are any questions or comments, please contact me at (708) 663-7292.

Sincerely,

=

David J. Chrzanowski
Nuclear Regulatory Services

Attachments:

cc:  Regional Administrator - RIII
J. Hickman, Byron Project Manager-NRR/PDIII-2
R. Assa, Braidwood Project Manager--NRR/PDIII-2
C. Shiraki, Zion Project Manager-NRR/PDIII-2
Dresden Project Manager - NRR/PDIII-2
C. Patel, Quad Cities Project Manager - NRR/PDIII-2
R. Stransky, LaSalle Project Manager-NRR/PDIII-2
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